
COVID-19 Statement – 9.9.20 

At KMC Studios our top priority is the health and safety of our dancers, staff, and families. We are so 
excited to be back dancing and are humbled by the trust you have shown us. This is a very fluid situation 
and things are changing daily but rest assured we will be monitoring things and will adjust, as necessary.  
At this time, we want to thank all of our KMC family for following our safety protocols by wearing a mask 
when in the studio, using hand sanitizer, social distancing and keeping the traffic in and out of the studio 
to a minimum. Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to reach out to one of 
the Teachers. 


